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Reeck, Amanda

Subject: GRDE15-0004, Raging River Quarry, Response to Comments 

 

From: Araki and Priebe [mailto:jcpmka@msn.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 5:46 PM 

To: Reeck, Amanda <areeck@kingcounty.gov>; Courtney Flora <cflora@mhseattle.com> 

Subject: Re: Raging River Quarry, Response to Periodic Review Comments  

 

Hello Amanda, 

 

We have been in communication with JMB/ERP staff and agreed that we would request proposals on 

their behalf from each of the consultants needed to provide the information to respond to your 

November 20, 2018 letter. We do not yet have proposals or timelines back from Geo Engineers, Core 

Design or Riley Group but will provide you with input on that as soon as the proposals are received. All 

consultants are aware of the urgency of the projects and we expect to have more information early 

next week. 

 

We have the following information for you regarding historic truck trip levels and anticipated future 

operational levels/duration: 

 

Anticipated remaining years of operations under current permit:  5 - 10 years. 

Summary of truck trip levels experienced in previous years under permit:  During the history of the 

permit, truck loads have ranged from 0 to 80 loads daily.  

Anticipated estimate of truck loads & volumes/tonnage: We estimate anywhere from 10 - 80 loads per 

day and from 300 to 1800 tons per day. An average day would be expected to generate 25-30 loads. 

This estimate is based on the history of operations at the site and the varying levels of demand for rock 

from year to year. 

 

We see that in your June 8, 2018  Request for Additional Information, you indicated there is conflicting 

information regarding estimated annual volume and number of years remaining. Could you please 

identify for us specifically those conflicting estimates?  

 

As you mentioned, there are a few additional items outstanding from June 8, 2018 letter which we had 

expected to discuss and resolve in the anticipated summer meeting that never was scheduled. We will 

send you a separate email regarding those items soon. 

 

Raging River Quarry, LLC 

John Priebe  


